
   

 
 

PUBLIC RIGHTS OF WAY CONSULTATION 
 

Bath and North East Somerset Council are proposing to make alterations to  
the Public Rights of Way network in Odd Down, Bath 

 
Bath and North East Somerset Council are consulting on a proposal to create a public bridleway 
running from Midford Road at Point A on the plan below in a generally north-easterly direction for 
approximately 56 metres to the end of Hansford Close at Point B; this route is shown by a black dotted 
line on the plan below.  The legal width of the bridleway would be three metres along its entire length. 
 
If you have any comments regarding the above proposals, please send them to Public Rights of 
Way, Lewis House, Manvers Street, Bath, BA1 1JG or prow@bathnes.gov.uk no later than 7th 
October 2024.  If you wish to discuss the proposals please do not hesitate to contact us on 01225 
477649. 
 

 
Tim Haynes       Date: 09/09/2024 
Technical Officer: Public Rights of Way  Bath and North East Somerset Council                                                                                                                 
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